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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

Northcross Group to Drive Federal
Business Development with Virginia Office

Portland, Maine, January 3, 2011 —Northcross Group (NCG), a Portland based management
and information technology firm, is pleased to announce the opening of its secondary office
location in Arlington, Virginia. The new office is located at 1655 North Fort Myer Drive, Suite
700, Arlington, Virginia 22209. The headquarters will remain in Portland, Maine.

“Opening an office in Washington DC furthers NCG's strategic growth plans that emphasize
further development of our Federal Government market. This location, in the Rosslyn area of
Arlington, is just across the bridge from the District and will allow us to better serve and
connect with our Federal clients. Marc Ashley, our Vice President of Public Sector, will lead this
new location. Marc will continue to drive relationships with new partners and clients, and help
ensure our customers are receiving the highest level of customer service and service quality
they have come to expect,” says Northcross Group president Christopher Bender.

Northcross Group (NCG) is a management and technology consulting services firm.
Incorporated in 2006, NCG is headquartered in Portland, Maine. NCG delivers highly complex
initiatives bridging between technology and business to maximize ROI, ensure security, and
compliance in environments facing big opportunities or challenges.
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